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Prescott Corral of Westerners International 
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March, 2025 Meeting and Dinner 
Thursday, March 6th 

Prescott Centennial Center 
1989 Clubhouse Drive, Prescott, AZ 

5:00PM - Doors Open for Social Hour 
6:00 PM - Business Meeting 
6:15 PM - Dinner  
7:00 PM- Speaker Presentation 
 
                                      MENU 

Mixed Green Salad 
                               Shepherd’s Pie 

Corned Beef and Cabbage 
Red Potatoes and Carrots 
Warm Rolls and Butter  
Chef’s Choice Dessert 

                     

 

After Dinner Program 
“Yavapai County Ranch History, Cowboy        
                       Poems and Music 
                   Presenter: Joe Konkel 
Joe will present stories and photographs of 
pioneer, and more recent, ranching families of 
Yavapai County.  He will also sing a couple 
cowboy songs and recite a poem or two. Monk 
Maxwell, now in his 80’s and a long-time 
working cowboy and rancher, will join us to 
share his personal stories about cowboying. 
Joe has coordinated the Ranch History sessions 
for the Arizona Cowboy Poets Gathering in 
Prescott for 10 years which has allowed him to 
become very familiar with these stories. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
     
 

 
 
 

Reservation Information-Check must be mailed by Thurs. February 27, 2025 
 

                              Please do not arrive before 5:00 PM.  Please wear your badge. Thanks! 
                 Pick up a combined Dinner Ticket and Raffle Ticket as you enter-please bring small bills !! 

                Mail the form below in the enclosed envelope (no later than Thurs. February 27, 2025) with a check. 
                             PAYABLE TO “WESTERNERS” to PO Box 11086, Prescott, AZ 86304-1086. 

 

**2025 Dinner Pricing. -- Payment in advance with a reservation is $33** 
Walk-ins with no reservation will be charged $38 -- if a dinner is available.  

 

For reservation changes, please call Bob Harner @ 602-616-5825.  
He will try to accommodate you, but we cannot guarantee that late changes will be possible.  

 
Dinner Reservation Form for Thursday, March 6, 2025 

 

Checks should be received as soon as possible! Self-addressed envelope enclosed. 
 

        ________# of Reservations @ $33 each………………………Total $: _______________ 
 

Name(s) & Guest Names: _______________________________________________________________ 
 

WESTERN ATTIRE ENCOURAGED AND APPRECIATED 
 
  
 
 
  
 

Support our local museums and help preserve our history! 

 

March, 2025 

Do you want your Roundups 
emailed? 



 

Contact Kathy Mancino at jkmancino@gmail.com or 928-362-9240 to contribute items for the ROUNDUP. 
Be sure to take a look at our Web Site at www.prescottcorral.org for up-to-date information. 

 
A Message from Our Sheriff 
Greetings, 
In March, we have a great program. Three great performers, Joe Konkel, and Monk and 
Wanda Maxwell.  We are going to hear about Yavapai Ranch histories, the cowboy way of 
life in the modern age and poems and songs. What a special time we will have.  
I am grateful to all our speakers. How marvelous it is to learn Arizona and western history 
in such a beautiful setting. To me, it is magical to reflect on Prescott one hundred and fifty 
years ago and to have knowledgeable people talk to us about that time. I am so glad to be a 
member of Westerners and enjoy these programs each month. 
We are having a record number of reservations for our dinners. I recommend you mail your 
reservation form with your check early to be assured a seat. 
March is our first month of 1880’s dressing. Are you getting your outfit ready? We are 
having two months of 1880’s style dressing this year, the second will be in the fall. I think 
this will be great fun! I hope most of you will choose to participate in dressing up in the 
1880’s style so look to your closet or your sewing skills. I also encourage the gentlemen to 
participate, although I must admit it is easier for them! 
I’ll see you on March 6th! 
Sheriff Penny 
pennyproudmorrison@gmail.com 
714-833-8852 
 

 
                                                                    
                                     

                                             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prescott Corral News & Announcements 
 

 
Support our local history museums and institutions and help preserve our history! 
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